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Representative Kern Urges Senate to Oppose  

SB 1149 
 

STATE CAPITOL, PHOENIX – Representative Anthony Kern (R-20) today urged Senate 

members to oppose passage of SB 1149, legislation that has reopened the discussions for the 

Arizona Coyote's relocation plans, which previously were stalled by an assignment of the 

original bill to the Senate Commerce & Public Safety Committee.    

 

“I urge my friends in the Senate on both sides of the aisle to oppose this bill, which is a 

clear example of bad public policy for the residents of Glendale and the state,” said 

Representative Kern.  “Arizonans shouldn’t be responsible for subsidizing yet another sports 

arena. I encourage members of the community to join me in opposing this disastrous bill 

before it advances any further in the process. Please contact your senator to help us in our 

efforts to oppose this legislation.” 

 

The bill passed the Senate Rules Committee today.   
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